
Due to international security issues, in order to 
protect our guest speaker’s ministry in the Middle East, 
this message cannot be uploaded to the Web.  
If you would like to obtain an audio CD of 
the service, please contact the church office at  
(386) 760-4806. 
 
If you do obtain a CD, we ask that you do not share 
any portion of it on the internet, or make reference to 
our guest speaker or his ministry on any social 
networking sites, such as Twitter, FaceBook, etc. 
Thank you! 


